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01/12/2017 – Regulatory Reform Bill Passes in House 
 
The House passed the Regulatory Accountability Act (RAA), H.R. 5, by a bipartisan vote of 

238-183.  The bill will now be sent over to the U.S. Senate for consideration and hopefully a 

vote.  CIRT has joined a coalition letter urging the Senate to pass the bill (or a similar 

version). [For details, see the letter here]. 
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http://www.cirt.org/resources/Documents/170111_Coalition_RegulatoryAccountabilityAct_McConnell_Schumer.pdf

